


Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                11 December 
2019
Kia Ora Koutou.

You should feel exceptionally proud of the way your children are approaching the last 
few days of 2019.  They are all still engaged with learning in their classrooms (Thank you 
teachers).  Children are interacting positively and being happy, creative and relaxed 
learners.  This makes our job a joy as we wind down the year.  The little oops that 
happen when there are over 330 children are easily solved.  

Thank you for sending your children to us so ready for positive learning.  Thank you for 
working in partnership with us.  Together we really do make a difference.  The peaceful, 
calm and happy environment that is our school this week is proof of that.

Tuakana Assembly
Last week, the Tuakana team hosted assembly.  The following children received ‘Being the 
Best’ certificates and a band:

Cheylana Thomson      Keziah Maaka Taiatini Louise Preligera       Nevaeh Greenland
Tamaiti Kukutai Mason       Peyton Mounsey Milad Alamshah        Nialah Munro
Lynnaeyah Sarich-Randall  Uirangi Purua  Navraj Bajwa            Liam Steel
Aybel Herbert-Stanton      Zion Herbert-Arnel Tauree Samuel         Daz Samuels   
Lay’Diamond Mckinnon      Nafisa Abdulahi Kymani Peters          Ella Hill
Laekyn Hohaia-Mosen      Dayton Tihore George Steel            Hori Daly-Soper 
Rima Erepeta-Tokona      Toby Simeon-Pohatu        Logan Tiananga       Mana Gough-Maihi
Aaliyah Dashwood-Mau      Cassious Kapea

Reminder - School finishes on Thursday 19 December at 12.15pm.

2020 Dates to Remember


